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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that intergovernmental organizations such as
the Commonwealth Secretariat and the Secretariat of the Ibero-American Summit,
in cooperation with indigenous peoples, establish a working group to promote the
implementation of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous
Peoples and the Plan of Action of the Second International Decade of the World’s
Indigenous People.
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